
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Outsourcing Alert: New wages 
withholding tax rules for 2015 

 
The Puerto Rico Treasury Department has 
issued the Informative Bulletin for Internal 
Revenue No. 15-04 with the new withholding 
rules applicable to wages paid after December 
31, 2014. 
 
This Informative Bulletin is intended to 
inform that the employers should continue 
using the Employers’ Guide Manual for wages 
paid after December 31, 2013 and before 
January 1, 2015; for the wages paid after 
December 31, 2014. 
 
Note that the employers or withholding 
agents shall not consider the special deduction 
for certain individuals, as part of the 
applicable withholding income tax calculation. 
 
The provisions of the informative bulletin are 
effective immediately. 
 
Links 
Informative Bulletin No. 15-04 
http://hacienda.gobierno.pr/publicaciones/b
oletin-informativo-de-politica-contributiva-
num-15-04 
 
Employer’s Guide 
http://hacienda.gobierno.pr/sites/default/file
s/individuos/docs/tablas_retencion_2014.pdf 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
At Kevane Grant Thornton we provide our 
clients with personalized attention, 
valuable advice and recommendations, 
tailored solutions and direct access to 
technical experts to help clients resolve 
issues and identify opportunities. 
 
Contact us at any time; we will be glad to 
assist you.  
 

 

Contact us 
For assistance in this matter, 
please contact us via  
kayra.rivera@pr.gt.com 
or 
carmen.rojas@pr.gt.com 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Adding true value means exceeding 
our clients’ expectations, anticipating 
their needs and being proactive and 
innovative in the accounting 
profession. 
 
     Through the Kevane Grant 
Thornton business and tax 
application for mobile devices you 
will have access to our Alerts, Tax 
News and other related matters, plus a 
customized tax calendar for 
individuals, businesses and other 
entities, thus providing an excellent 
tool to manage filing and payment due 
dates with government agencies in 
Puerto Rico. 
 
     Download for free the application. 
Available for iPhone, Motorola and all 
tablets. 
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DISCLAIMER:  This update and its content do not constitute advice.  Clients should not act solely on the basis of the material contained in this 
publication.  It is intended for information purposes only and should not be regarded as specific advice.  In addition, advice from proper consultant 
should be obtained prior to taking action on any issue dealt with this update. 
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